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Agenda Item 10E 
 

INVESTIGATION STATUS REPORT 
 
EVENT 
 
On April 22, 2021, M/V VECCO made contact with the bottom, while down bound on the San 
Joaquin River in the vicinity of Light 36.  Following a sounding of the ship’s voids and tanks, it 
was determined that there was no damage.   
 
TIMELINE 
 

Investigation Activities 
 

 
Date 

Days 
Elapsed 

Ship Event 4/22/2021 0 

Incident Reported to Executive Director 4/22/2021 0 

May 2021 Board Meeting 5/27/2021 36 

90-day Statutory Deadline 7/20/2021 90 
 
STATUS 
 
The Incident Review Committee (IRC) has discontinued its investigation based on Board 
regulation 210(b)(3).  In cooperation with the USCG, who confirmed that they have determined 
that this event was a “bump and go grounding” (as defined in and enclosure to Navigation and 
Vessel Inspection Circular No. 01-15), the IRC determined there was clearly no pilot error.  
Based on Board regulation 210(b)(3), the IRC has discontinued the investigation and will report 
its findings to the Board. 
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